
 

 

 

 

Dear Presentation of Mary Families, 

 

Gala out-of-uniform t-shirts are back this year. Students can purchase a t-shirt for $30 and wear it 

every Wednesday beginning in January for the rest of the school year.  The shirt must be visible and 

can be worn with any school-appropriate bottoms.  Students often choose to wear a zippered 

sweatshirt or  long sleeves underneath during the cold winter months.  All the money made on the 

shirts goes directly back to the students via the Gala Fundraiser.   

 

T-shirts can be purchased by cash or check (paper form on the back of this document) or charged 

to your TADS Account (visit https://forms.gle/5T4LZttt1YTuxuyy8 or scan the QR code below).  Do NOT 

fill out both the online form and paper form.  Orders received by 11/11/23 will have their t-shirts 

delivered BEFORE Christmas break.  But don’t worry: t-shirts can be ordered through the date of the 

Gala on April 13, 2024!  You can also order a T-shirt for a child in need!  If you wish to support a 

student by purchasing an extra shirt please indicate this on the order form. 

 

T-shirts aren’t just for the kids, though!  Grandparents, neighbors, friends, parishioners, favorite uncles... 

can all buy a Gala shirt.  Show your support of the Gala and purchase a shirt today.   

 

Our excitement meter about the shirts and the Gala this year is measuring in at 1.21 Gigawatts and 

we hope you are looking forward to joining us at school on April 13, 2024 as we make our way Back 

to the Pres Future! 

 

Thanks for your support! 

 

The Gala Committee 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Please complete your order soon!  Your student can begin wearing it after January 1, 2024! 

  

https://forms.gle/5T4LZttt1YTuxuyy8


 

 


